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Current information

Dear Business Partners,

We would like to inform you in this letter about the current situation regarding the coronavirus (CO-
VID-19). The delivery of our services and products will take place reliably and only minimal effects
could be expected in the event of a crisis.

Since this week, new regulations have been taken almost daily across Germany to curb the spread
of COVID-19. This includes the closing of educational institutions, restaurants and public institutions.
Our business hours will not change for the time being. We continue our business activities in the usual
way and we are available by telephone and email. We can continue to process your orders with high
diligence.

We also take all necessary and possible regulations to limit the virus and its consequences as much
as possible. This means that we will take different regulations as part of an operational pandemic
prevention plan, depending on the severity of the pandemic. These includes recommendations for be-
havior to protect against infections, postponements of events / meetings and creation of home office.
Furthermore there are special precautions and rules of conduct for the protection of our employees
in the entire production.

The health, safety and well-being of our employees and business partner, as well as ensuring normal
business operations is our main goal.

We hope we did inform you sufficient in this way. Therefore, we will get in contact with you if there
are any significant changes. If you have any questions you can get in touch with your contact person

at any time.

We thank you for your understanding in this exceptional situation worldwide and wish you much
strength for the coming time.

Your team from Deutsche Olwerke Lubmin GmbH



